
Erna And Moshe Goldmann On A Visit In
Holland 

This is my husband, my sister-in-law, Jetti, and me. Jetti was Dutch; she was my younger brother
Paul’s wife and a good friend of the family.

Jetti was very pretty – her mother was Dutch and her father from Indonesia.

My husband and I often visited them in Holland; we were in Amsterdam for the first time in 1958.

That was also the first time we left Israel.

My brother died on February 9, 1974. His wife and kids still live in Holland.
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